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Ms Dawn Woollard

Service Manager- Parking Management and Enforcement
Swindon Borough Council,

Civic Offices, Euclid Street,

Swindon,

Wiltshire, SN1 2JH

Our Ref: VCA EDG077151

Date: 30" July 2014
Dear Ms Woollard,

TRANSPORT ACT 2000

CERTIFICATION OF “APPROVED DEVICES” UNDER ARTICLE 2(b) OF THE
BUS LANES (APPROVED DEVICES) (ENGLAND) ORDER 2005

(i.e. for a device that is not: of a description specified in an order made by the
Secretary of State under section 20(9) of the Road Traffic Offenders Act 1988
(prescribed devices for the purposes of speeding and other offences); nor a
device of a type that was used prior to 1 November 2005 for the purpose of bus
lane enforcement under Part Il (bus lanes) of the London Local Authorities Act
1996.

With reference to Certification Number; BLADM 041

System: System Engineering and Assessment Ltd (SEA) — “RoadFlow” “Flexi”
fixed cameras

Council: Swindon Borou?h Council

Effective from date: 26th™ June 2014

| am directed by the Secretary of State to refer to your declaration of compliance for
use under a manufacturers certification of an “approved device” dated 16" June
2014.

After a review of the information provided in your submitted declaration form, the
Secretary of State acknowledges that the device described therein is suitable for civil
Bus Lane Enforcement in the Swindon Borough Council area.
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Yours sincerely

Tony Stenning,

Member of the Board,

Chief Technology, Standards & Government Affairs Officer
Authorised by the Secretary of State



